
Hello! 
  
I’m so happy to finally be talking to you all!  My name is Ms. Hublein and I will 
be your child’s fourth grade teacher this year.  Contained within this email and its 
links, you will find important dates and times for your new fourth grader.  Included 
will be your child’s daily schedule, Zoom Id, passcode and more.  
 
English:   ​Welcome 
 
Spanish:  ​ ​Bienvenidos  

 
For the first day of school, September 8, 2020 we will have a staggered start.  I 
would like to meet with your child in a smaller group at first so we can get to know 
each other better.  The following is a schedule for when you should meet me on 
Zoom on Tuesday, September 8th and on Wednesday, September 9th:  
 
Ms. Hublein’s Zoom Meeting Room 208 
Meeting ID: 313 185 468 
Passcode: 1gatVs 
 
9:00 10:00 

Nicholas Bachman Joshua Hernandez 
John Carreras Timothy Houser, III 
Sam Dobrzynski Noah Kamin 
Prince Guebili Gicel Lopez 
Mary Hall Madelyn Lozano 

 
1:00 2:00 

Jayden McGinness Zoe Singh 
Adrian Mestre Jevlin Smith 
Jordan Ortiz Emma Vazquez 
James Rayfield, III James Wararington 
Frank Salamon 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1-8iJEzSqPEnHozu9pdPfdA4QFqWPj1vvmMn_ZtZIkPo/edit#
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1h1rCglu7OjwkCTV0TGIeHSNZqRoEs8umnqO-LaURHF0/edit#heading=h.4xo5bpd3c3gz
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1h1rCglu7OjwkCTV0TGIeHSNZqRoEs8umnqO-LaURHF0/edit#heading=h.4xo5bpd3c3gz


With a simple, free call, you will be able to connect with resources to help you and 
your student transition to remote learning, find online tutoring, get support for 
acquiring and accessing technology, and much more.  This service is available to 
help meet your needs and families throughout the state. ​ Click the following link 
for more information.​  ​Tech Help 211 

 
I know this is a crazy way to start our school year, but please know that we are all 
in this together!  Things may change or be difficult in the beginning; but, I am 
confident that together with our patience, respect and support for each other, we 
WILL succeed!  I look forward to getting to know your student and helping them 
be the best they can be!   I’m also very excited to meet you and your child on 
September 2​nd​ between 3:00 and 4:30 at school!  Please bring your child to get 
your Learning Bag and your Chromebook.  I will be there to meet you face to face, 
in person.  
  
Again, I look forward to seeing you!!! 
 
Take care, 
Ms. Hublein 
 
P.S.  ​This e-mail address is the contact information listed in e-school for one or 
both parents. If there is another e-mail you prefer, please e-mail me and let me 
know. Also, please be sure that Mrs. Donna Prado in the office has your current 
e-mail and phone number for contact purposes. Sometimes cell or house numbers 
change. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://spark.adobe.com/page/rdM6ZvEaZRQ4g/#delaware-211-offers-special-line-for-students-and-families


 
 
 
 
 
 


